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1) The team has met with their advisor and other faculty members, in this meeting 

the team picked up hardware and planned for a meeting in the drone lab to 

understand more about our SWARM project. The team got a better 

understanding of what is expected of the project, its parameters, and our goals 

and outcomes.   

2) We anticipate completing the budget proposal and design for our drone with the 

help of our advisor, faculty members, and ODU Drone Club.  

3) In our advisor meeting, we reported to our advisors that we are currently working 

on the foundational information to start our project. Our advisors gave us 

information about ArduPilot and the contact information of the communications 

manager of the ODU Drone Club, where we are able to gather more foundational 

information concerning the project. 

4)  

 

 
5) Each member has spent around 4 hours on this project. 

6) Natalie Jones & Maggie Atkinson 

 


